
Dear , thank you for your request for information below. 
 
I can confirm that we hold this information and our response is set out below. 
 

1. How many members of OPCC staff are there of March 2015, and what is the current annual 
salary cost? 

 
As of March 2015, there are 14 staff employed directly by the Police and Crime Commissioner, this 
includes the Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner and one member of staff who is externally 
funded – in addition there is one vacancy and one member of staff seconded from the Force whose 
salary is split 50/50 between the Police and Crime Commissioner and the Force.  In addition there 
are a further 10 members of staff also employed directly by the Police and Crime Commissioner but 
who provide services to both the Commissioner and to the Force.  The Commissioner meets the full 
cost of these.   
 
The annual salary cost (excluding the PCC and on-costs but including the 50% funding for the Force 
secondee) is £855,036. 
 

2. How many people working in your office are seconded from the local police force, rather 
than being on the OPCC’s books, and what is the cost of their salaries? 

 
There is one member of staff who is seconded from the Force, however, the Commissioner meets 
50% of the salary cost and that amount is included in the annual salary cost shown at 1. above. 
 

3. Please state the rank of these workers and what their seconded role is, ie sergeant working 
as staff officer. 

 
The member of staff seconded from the Force is a Chief Inspector and his role is Force Liaison 
Officer. 
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied information in 
accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to 
ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be made within 30 days and 
addressed to: 
 
Martin Scoble 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
The Lawns 
Harland Way 
Cottingham 
HU16 5SN  
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 

mailto:pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk


Yours sincerely  
 
Louise Johnson 

 

 

 


